RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

Date: December 16, 2022

CHRIS VAN HOLLEN MARYLAND

SH-110 HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON DC 20510 OFFICE (202) 224-4654 FAX (202) 228-0629

United States Senate

COMMITTEES

**APPROPRIATIONS** 

BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS

BUDGET COMMITTEE

FOREIGN RELATIONS

December 16, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that the Senator, each Senate manager serving in a position in my office and each individual serving in a covered position in this office has complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115<sup>th</sup> Congress) for the 117th Congress.

Please feel free to contact my Director of Operations, Ashleigh Phillips, at 202-308-7194 with any questions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Senator Chris Van Hollen

United States Senate